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September 09, 2021  

Via E-mail 
 
Mr. T. Glenn Moore 
Installation Manager 
Camp Stanley Storage Activity  
25800 Ralph Fair Road 
Boerne, TX 78015 

Re: Approval – No Further Action  
Response to TCEQ Request for Additional Information on Release Investigation 
Report – Area of Concern 78, June 25, 2021 
Camp Stanley Storage Activity, Boerne, Texas 
TCEQ SWR No. 69026; CN602728206; RN100662840 
EPA ID No. TX2210020739  

  
The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has reviewed the above-
referenced submittal.  The report was prepared to clarify the statistical method used in 
evaluating the release investigation and clean-up at area of concern (AOC) – 78. The 
statistical test was made using the 95% upper confidence limit per 30 Texas 
Administrative Code (TAC) §350.79(2)(A). The established 95% upper confidence limit 
of the mean of 73.1 mg/kg does not exceed the background concentration for lead at 
the site. Based on our review of the submittal and other available information, the 
TCEQ approves the report and No Further Action is required at the site. 
 
Please be aware that it is the continuing obligation of persons associated with a site to 
ensure that municipal hazardous waste and industrial solid waste are managed in a 
manner which does not cause the discharge or imminent threat of discharge of waste 
into or adjacent to waters in the state, a nuisance, or the endangerment of the public 
health and welfare as required by 30 TAC §335.4.  If the well plugging and 
abandonment activities fail to comply with these requirements, please take any 
necessary and authorized action to correct such conditions.  

Questions concerning this letter should be directed to me at (512) 239-6526.  When 
responding by mail, please submit one paper copy and one electronic copy (on USB or 
disc) of all correspondence and reports to the TCEQ Remediation Division at Mail Code 
MC-127.  An additional copy should be submitted in electronic format to the local 
TCEQ Region Office.  The information in the reference block should be included in all 
submittals.  Note that the electronic and hard copies should be identical, complete 
copies. A Correspondence ID Form (TCEQ Form 20428) must accompany each 
document submitted to the Remediation Division and should be affixed to the front of 
your submittal. The Correspondence ID Form helps ensure that your documents are 
identified correctly and are routed to the applicable program for a timely response. 
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Sincerely, 

 

Timothy Brown, Project Manager 
Team 1, VCP-CA Section 
Remediation Division 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality  

TKB/___ 

cc: Ms. Julie Burdy, Parsons Inc., 9101 Burnet Road, Suite 210, Austin, TX 78758  
(Via E-mail) 
 
Mr. Cameron Lopez, Waste Section Manager, TCEQ Region 13 Office, San 
Antonio (Via E-mail) 
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